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Tuesday 5th March 2024 
  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
                                  Cadbury World – Wednesday 10th July 
 
In the summer term we have an incredibly exciting opportunity to enhance our 
learning about the history of the Maya with a historical workshop at Cadbury World. 
The workshop is detailed around the Maya and perhaps one of the famous Maya 
commodities, chocolate, specifically coco beans. This talk lasts for around one hour, 
after which the children will have the opportunity to explore the factory itself. There 
may even be the opportunity to quality test some of the chocolate! 
 
We are asking all families for a contribution of £23.50 by 1st June 2024. This includes 
the cost of the coach, entry to Cadbury World and the cost of the workshop. 
Payment plans are available, please call the school office if this something you 
would like to organise. Please be aware that if we do not receive enough 
contributions then, sadly, the trip will not go ahead.  
 
The itinerary for the trip will be confirmed nearer the time and once we have received 
full payment.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Year 5 Team  
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